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Manufacturer Certification label upgrade Lamborghini Centenario MY 2017 

 

Dear valued Lamborghini Sales and Service Manager, 

In the course of continuous product monitoring and internal tests, Automobili 
Lamborghini S.p.A. has determined that a non-compliance existing on Model Year 2017 
Centenario Coupè and Roadster vehicles. 

The affected vehicles might be equipped with a Manufacturer Certification label that 
lists an incorrect weight limit. As such, these vehicles fail to comply with the 
requirements of 49 CFR Part 567. 

If the listed weight limit is incorrect stated on the label, the vehicle may be overloaded 
exceeding the vehicle weight rating that could lead to vehicle instability increasing the 
risk of an accident. 

The vehicle weight limit shown on the safety certification label is incorrectly specified as 

4630 lbs., with front axle weight limit as 2205 lbs. and the rear axle weight limit as 2535 

lbs. The correct values should read for Coupè and Roadster versions as follows: 

Centenario Coupè 

Vehicle weight limit: 4519 lbs. 

Front axle weight limit: 2050 lbs. 

Rear axle weight limit: 2491 lbs. 
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Centenario Roadster 

Vehicle weight limit: 4630 lbs. 

Front axle weight limit: 2094 lbs. 

Rear axle weight limit: 2535 lbs. 

For all the reasons listed above, these vehicles must therefore be upgraded with the 
correct label. 

The instructions for upgrading the vehicles are available on the Lamborghini Dealer 
Portal section “Service and Recall Campaigns”.  

In order to further support you in answering questions to your customers, we are 
attaching the FAQ (Frequent Asked Question) you must follow to. Since these activities 
are extremely important, we are confident you will make every effort to ensure that the 
vehicles are upgraded in the shortest time possible. 

The time line dates for this recall are listed below:   

 Customer notification starting from May 25th; 

 Part ordering starting from May 25th. 

For further information please don’t hesitate to contact your responsible Area Manager.  

Yours sincerely,  

      

Alessandro Farmeschi    Rene Sueltzner 

Chief Operating Officer     Head of After Sales 

Automobili Lamborghini America LLC  Automobili Lamborghini America LLC  

 

 

 


